Dear Members of the Government and Veterans Affairs Committee

My husband, Wayne Jundt and | are writing in support of HB1256. We are members of District 8 and
have been residents in District 8 for over 28 years. WE are not aware of any other circumstance like just
occurred last year of an elected official in this case the Gov who provided significant dollars to endorse a
candidate in an effort to meet their agenda.

We wholeheartedly support passage of this bill and appreciate your support in passing of this bill.
Sincerely,

Valerie and Wayne Jundt



